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The Department of computer science Association TECH BYTE 2019 – 2020 was 

inaugurated on 18/09/2019. Mr. Suresh Kumar, Regional Head-Learning Products, Tata 

Consultancy Service (TCS), Chennai was the chief guest for the function. He delivered a 

lecture on “Career Guidance and Requirement Process for IT Industry”. In the next 

session an Introduction to “Online MOOC Courses” was given to the student as an 

awareness program to motivate them to enrol in online certificate courses.  

 

On 19/09/2019 Mr. K. Prabu, Software Developer, Pantech Solution, delivered a 

lecture on “Android Mobile Development”. The lecture provided insights to Mobile 

Application Development. On 20/09/2019 a Workshop on “Analytics with R” was 

conducted.Dr. M. Subbiah, CEO, Acroama Gnan Vikas Private Limited, Chennai was the 

Resource Person. On 04/12/2019 aSeminar was conducted on the topic “How to 

create Project using Visual Basic 6.0?” by Mr. Kannan, CSC Computer Education, 

Mylapore.  

 

In accordance with TECH BYTE 2019 – 2020, the Department of Computer 

Science organized an Intra-Departmental Competition for the students of shift I 

(UG&PG) and Shift II (UG) on 18th and 19th December 2019.The Various competition 

conducted were Quiz, Debugging, Poster Presentation, Paper Presentation, Ad Zap, 

Technical Singing and Tech Link. The Students actively participated in all the events 

and won various prizes.  

 

The valedictory function was organized on 19th December and the certificates 

and the prizes were distributed to all the prize winners of various competitions. 

 

Shift I and Shift II students were participated  in the various competitions 

conducted by other departments and won prizes. 

 

 

 


